From: Christian Hager

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Spot Bar Patio License
Date: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:32:21 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of the neighborhood that the Spot Bar is located in, and I firmly support their bid for an outdoor
service area license.

Christian Hager
651-895-6707
820 James Street
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